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To:      All Aquarina of Residents 

Re:      COVID-19 - Update #29 

Date:  December 31, 2020 
 

  
 

Dear Residents and Neighbors, 

 

The purpose of this newsletter is to inform you that we have been made aware of three new positive 

COVID19 cases here in Aquarina. These three individuals all live in the same condo building and did 

have contact with each other during the recent holidays.  

 

All three give the history of remaining local and having used masks and hand hygiene appropriately.  

Their COVID19 source is likely to remain unknown. The Ocean Dunes board is working on a plan to 

address their common spaces and are encouraging all residents and guests to take precautions and 

follow the CDC guidelines. Those who may have had contact with these individuals have already been 

notified.  With the number of cases throughout Florida and the country, including the unknown 

number of unreported and/or asymptotic cases, it is very likely that there are additional active cases 

within Aquarina. 

 

It is worth noting that all three of these people were tested at Surfside Urgent Care on 192 (5th Ave) 

in Indialantic. Because of the quick diagnosis and referral to Holmes Emergency Department, they all 

received antibody infusion therapy on the date of diagnosis which might lessen the severity and 

course of their illness. We wish them all a speedy recovery. 

 

Regarding COVID19 vaccines: 

1. Bill Devanney, our resident pharmacist who together with Publix, sponsored the Aquarina flu 

clinic, shared that they might be able to provide us with a COVID19 vaccine clinic in February 

or March when vaccinations with less refrigeration storage requirements are available.  We will 

keep you posted. 

2. Omni Health and the Brevard County Department of Health are both offering the COVID19 

vaccines to individuals that meet the State of Florida’s priority list.  You need to register online 

but all available dates/times for Brevard County appointments are filled at this time.  Omni 

Health has a phone number that is included in the link below.  

3. Brevard County: http://brevard.floridahealth.gov/events/2021/01/covid19-vaccination.html  

4. Omni Health: https://www.omnicare.com/covid-19-vaccine-resource  

 

Lastly, this newsletter comes in time for New Year’s Eve. We are all hopeful for a healthy, happy 2021 

and well wishes to everyone. Please make safe decisions for you, your family and the community.   

  

Respectfully, 
 

Aquarina Community Services Association, Inc. 

Board of Directors 
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